
No Shots ******* No School 
 

***Attention Parents/Guardians*** 

*School Starts Monday, August 16, 2021* 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

The State of Texas requires that immunizations are current before attending class. 
Students cannot attend class if documentation has not been received in the nurse’s 
office before the first day of class.   

Texas Administrative Code (TAC),Title 25 Health Services,97.61-97.72 

“A student shall show acceptable evidence of vaccination prior to entry, attendance, 
or transfer to a public or private elementary or secondary school in Texas.”   

The Department of State Health Services (DSHS) is granted authority to set 
immunization requirements by the Texas Education Code, Chapter 38. 

Please provide a current immunization record to the Nurse’s office by Friday, 
August 13, 2021. We hope to have a smooth transition from summer break to our 
school schedule on the first day, August 16, 2021.  

Thank you in advance for your cooperation & I hope you all have a great summer 
break! 

Sincerely, 

Linda Martin, RN 

Linda Martin, RN 

Runge District Nurse    

     


